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Thompson, Alexis

From: bettylinda@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 10:20 AM
To: Thompson, Alexis; Manjrekar, Choyon; Azar, Robert
Cc: bettylinda@aol.com
Subject: Green rovidence Wind l, LLC, please submit to all cpd board members

CPC Director and board members, 
 
RE: Green Providence Wind 
 
As a providence resident, and Chair of the Washington Park Association, and a resident of Washington Park , I am 
100%d in favor of the additional three  wind turbines to be located within the Maritime Waterfront District. This addition 
is  important to full fill  our ' Wind Energy' directive that will create non toxic energy for 'future' generations. 
 
 I am compelled to say, that, 'an option' for the future, should NEVER stalemate an existing, positive, permitted 
development, in my opinion. 
 
 
I sincerely hope that the board sees the very positive nature of this 'wind energy system', and that the variance  is agreed 
upon, by the CPC, thus  allowing this important development, for the residents of Providence  to  move forward. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Linda Perri 
 
Washington Park Association 
 
'working together with our neighbors' 


